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 Year R children have settled well into their new experience of going to school 
every day. They had a great time with a visit from the Police as part of their 
super heroes topic and the children were very engaged and had lots of 
questions to ask them. Year 1 have been learning about Chinese New Year 
celebrations in the year of the Snake. They have been learning how to draw 
Chinese Dragons and will be using ‘secondary colours’ to paint them as well as 
learning about another culture.  
  A recent initiative at the school was everyone coming to school wearing a 
scarf! This celebrated thinking positively about themselves and recognizing that 
everyone is different. Other activities included making and decorating people-
shaped biscuits. Year 6 children developed the theme by focusing on feelings 
and how positive comments about someone else can really make them happy. 
Something we should all think about focusing on.  
  With half term just around the corner the children will be looking forward to a 
short break before heading back to school and lighter mornings when hopefully 
there will be more Spring-like weather for playtime.  
   Last Year the School Garden Club was very successful with pupils really 
enjoying the outdoor activities and planning and growing vegetables and 
plants. The summer term ended with a Garden Party with cake and certificates 
and a prize for the most improved gardener. It was planned that the Club would 
start again this year, however after much discussion it will not be possible to 
continue at this time. It is hoped that this will be looked at again in the future. 
We would like to thank the Headley Horticulture Society and All Saints Church 
for their contributions to making the club thrive last year. 


